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Sent via Email 

April 6, 2018 

Mr. Gavin Gray, Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317 

RE: 	 REVISED Corrective Action Plan 
NPDES Permit # AR0033979, AFIN 11-00061 
City of Corning, Arkansas 

Dear Mr. Gray: 

In response to your letter dated March 30, 2018, concerning the review of the originally 
submitted corrective action plan, enclosed is a copy of the REVISED CAP. This CAP has been 
revised to include additional steps, if needed, should the removal of the vegetation from the 
lagoons not solve the problem with the DO. 

Please review the enclosed document and advise me of any additional information that might 
be necessary in order to approve the CAP. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you should have any questions or comments, 
do not hesitate to call me at (870) 972-5316, or on my cell phone at (870) 273-4185. Please send 
any written correspondence concerning this issue to our office in Jonesboro at the listed 
address. 

Sincerely, 

CIVIL ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES 

JofuJ S. Selig, P.E. 
Member 

enclosure 

copy: 	 The Honorable Rob Young, Mayor, City of Corning 
Mr. Tracy Robinson, Utility Superintendent, City of Corning 
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